
Notice is hereby given that the New Lisbon Town Board will hold a public hearing 

on Tuesday, May 13, 2025 at 7:00 PM at the New Lisbon Town Hall on the proposed 

Local Law #1 of 2025, a local law Codifying the Town Setback Law.  Copies of the 

complete text may be picked up at the Town Clerk’s office or viewed on the town’s 

website. 

Charlene R. Wells 
New Lisbon Town Clerk 
 


